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January 1, 2025 

 

Pray for the Days Ahead 
 
Happy New Year. We’re about to get a new president. Everything seems 
possible, but the barriers in health care are high. Trump’s nominees who 
ultimately take charge of the U.S. Department of Health and Human 
Services and its divisions – and members and committees of Congress – 
will decide whether freedom wins the day.  
 
 
Our organization, Citizens’ Council for Health Freedom, will be using 
every connection we have to impact their decisions this year. We’ll be 
flying in and out of D.C. trying to achieve certain legislative goals. We 
likely have just 12-18 months to make it happen. Thank you for whatever 
you do for health freedom. President Trump’s election makes victories 
possible, but there’s no guarantee. Pray for the days ahead.    
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